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THE LOUISIANA GROUND WATER MANAGEMENT ADVISORY TASK FORCE
SUMMARY

Tuesday, April 14, 2009
1:00 P.M.

Prepared by:

The Department of Natural Resources

Office of Conservation

Environmental Division Staff

Advisory Task Force members in attendance:

Senate Committee on Environmental Quality – Nara Crowley
Louisiana district Chief, U. S. Geological Survey – Charles R. Demas

Louisiana State University Agricultural Center – Ernest Girouard

LSU Shreveport Watershed Management Initiative – Gary Hanson

Louisiana Geological Survey – Chacko J. John

Louisiana Wildlife Federation – Randy Lanctot

Louisiana Mid-Continent Oil & Gas Association – R. Michael Lyons

Louisiana Farm Bureau – Kyle McCann

Sparta Groundwater Conservation District – Olevia McDonald

Louisiana Crawfish Farmers Association – Stephen Minvielle

Office of the Governor – Jody Montelaro
Louisiana Engineering Society – John W. “Billy” Moore

Louisiana State Conservationist, USDA Natural Resources Conservation Service – Britt Paul

Louisiana Municipal Water Association – Gene Owen

Sabine River Authority – Jim Pratt

Senate Committee on Natural Resources, Chairman – Senator Reggie Dupre, Jr.

American Sugar Cane League – Herman Waguespack, Jr.
Coalition to Restore Coastal Louisiana – Kathy Wascom

The Association of Public Utilities – Dennie Williams

Commission members in attendance:
Louisiana Department of Environmental Quality – Paul Miller
Louisiana Department of Wildlife and Fisheries – Kyle Balkum
Louisiana Chemical Association, Louisiana Mid-Continent Oil & Gas Association, Louisiana Association of Business and Industry and Louisiana Pulp & Paper Association – James Burland

Louisiana Department of Transportation and Development – Bo Bolourchi
Louisiana League of Women Voters and the Louisiana Wildlife Federation – James Johnston

Louisiana Department of Environmental Quality – Paul D. Miller

Capital Area Groundwater Conservation District – Gene Owen

Opening of the Meeting
Department of Natural Resources General Counsel, Monique Edwards, opened the meeting at 1:10 p.m. with welcoming remarks.  Nineteen (19) of forty-eight (48) members were present; therefore, a quorum of twenty-four (24) members was not obtained.  
Overview of Louisiana Ground Water Management Law and Update
Blake Canfield, Attorney for the Office of Conservation, gave a PowerPoint presentation giving the background of the Ground Water Resources Commission and Ground Water Management Advisory Task Force. A summary of the past three Ground Water Resources Commission meetings was also given.   Attendees were given copies of the presentation.
Consideration of Public Education and Outreach
Gary Snellgrove, Director of the Environmental Division of the Office of Conservation, asked the audience to send suggestions as to ways to best educate the public by May 1, 2009.  
Public Comments
Public comments were received from several members of the public in attendance.
Schedule for the Next Meeting
To be determined
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